Carla Hoekzema

From: Dan Vanderhei <dan@darthvander.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 5:27 PM

To: Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline Place development

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I’'m writing as a nearby neighbor to the proposed Shoreline Place development. | want to voice my concerns for the
Merlone Geier plans as laid out in ROIC’s objections earlier today. Specifically, I'm concerned about the lack of public
spaces, the increased traffic, the reduction in the amount of retail spaces originally promised, and building height of the
new proposals.

Thanks for listening.

Dan Vanderhei



